
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Christopher’s in the Community 

This week, five of our Year 6 pupils had the wonderful opportunity to visit the residents at the Jansonodean 
Nursing Home on Oakwood Avenue. As always, the residents were overjoyed to see the children. The visit 
kicked off with lively conversations between the residents and the students, and we were extremely proud 
of how well our students conducted themselves. 

Listening intently, the children were captivated by the residents' stories and eagerly answered their 
questions with such confidence. Following this, the children planted seeds in pots for the residents to take 
back to their rooms to watch them grow and flower. 

It was truly heart-warming to see our young pupils engaging so naturally and confidently with the elderly 
residents. We were immensely proud of each child. We look forward to our next visit, knowing how much 
the residents cherish these interactions. 
  

 


